



PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF ISRAEL TO THE UNITED NATIONS

800 SECOND AVENUE NEW YORK, N. Y. 10017

OXFORD 7-5500

25 August 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York

Dear Dr. Lamm,

On my return from abroad I have learnt of your elevation to the exalted post of President of Yeshiva University.

I write to express to you a hearty mazal tov and best wishes for your success in this high endeavour which you have undertaken.

I have been more than impressed by the work which is being done in the United States in the field of Jewish education, in particular by Yeshiva University which is today one of the great Jewish institutions in the world.

Please accept my very best wishes.

May you go from strength to strength.

Yours sincerely,

C. Herzog